Ghyllside Primary School

Gillinggate, Kendal, Cumbria. LA9 4JB Tel: 01539 814930

Email: admin@ghyllside.cumbria.sch.uk Headteacher: Mr.H.B.Davies (BA. Hons)

Dear Parent/Carer 12th October 2018

Reception Class Kendal Library Visit Friday 19th October 9.30am - 11.30am

We have been invited to hear the illustrator Liz Million read some of her stories at Kendal Library on Friday 19th October. This will be very exciting and promote the children's love of stories. We plan to read some of her books all of next week.

As this is our first trip to the Library, we will need lots of helpers. Please fill in the permission slip below, also indicating if you are available to help, then return to class by Wednesday 17th October.

If you are not a member of the Library and would like to join, we will have some membership forms that you can complete and we shall take them with us.

Thank you

Reception Staff

Reception Visit to Kendal Library, Friday 19th October 9.30am - 11.30am

I give permission for my child: Kendal Library.	to go on the visit to
Signed:	
Your Name:	
I can come and help / I cannot come and help (Ple	ease delete)













